
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE:9/14/22 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 61 customers in arrears for a total of $10,173.60. 

The plant is running well. Permit was made. 

Lift stations have had some issues with pumps and check valves being plugged with foreign 

materials. 

We have an engineering firm meeting with us on 9/20/22 to discuss future plans for plant 

expansion to be able to handle the population explosion expected from Intel. 

Also talked with Kruger Corporation in regards to plant expansion. They are sending us a quote 

to look at maintenance issues at the plant. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 


